
Congratulations To Drew Ritter For Receiving The Don 
Berry Award For Distinguished Service To Our Industry! 

The Don Berry Award of Excellence was created to honor individuals who gave 
of themselves for the betterment of the Startel National Users Group (SNUG) and 
our industry. 
Every year, the memory of Don Berry is celebrated by selecting someone who 
has shown commitment through their hard work, contribution and dedication.  
Don Berry was a visionary in our industry, and it is because of his visions that 
Advantage TeleMessaging, Inc. is able to serve all of our clients with not just 
our professional telephone agents, but also with the latest in technological ad-
vances.  
This year, the Startel National Users Group has selected our Owner and Presi-
dent, Drew Ritter, to receive this distinguished honor.  
Please join the staff of Advantage TeleMessaging, Inc. as we congratulate 
Drew Ritter on receiving the esteemed Don Berry Award of Excellence!


